
May 10, 2008 Wildlife Report 

On May 10th Lifeforce was out testing our new boat for our 2008 Lifewatch Boater 

Awareness Program. Our operator took this photo of J pod at 5PM in waters off the North 

Arm of the Fraser River, BC.  

 

It's going to be great to return to helping to protect orcas by making sure that all are following 

the whale watching guidelines. It has also been a pleasure watching large numbers of Harbour 

porpoises (with at least one baby) in waters off Point Roberts for the past few weeks. While 

sitting on the beach and watching them frolic in the rip tide we are constantly asked if they are 

whales. We distribute our Whale Watch Guidelines that illustrate the species commonly seen in 

local waters to these folks so they can learn more about the marine wildlife. 

For Freedom, 

Peter Hamilton 

Lifewatch Boater Awareness Program 
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lifeforcesociety@hotmail.com 
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Help Protect Marine Wildlife 

Lifeforce is a registered Non-Profit Society Registered under the Sociey Act of BC since 1981 and 

Lifeforce Ocean Friends is incorporated in WA since 1997. Your important donations and 

memberships fund these important programs. So please Help Lifeforce Help Wildlife. 

 
 


